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NRCExecSec Resource

From: Joe Williams 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2025 6:26 AM
To: David Wright; Annie Caputo; Matthew Marzano; Bradley Crowell
Cc: PDR Resource; PDR Resource; NRCExecSec Resource; Jenny Weil
Subject: [External_Sender] Letter to Commissioners
Attachments: 20250624 NRC letter re Hanson.pdf

Attached is a letter for the attention of the Commissioners regarding Commissioner Hanson’s 
dismissal.    
 
A copy of the letter is also being provided to selected members of the of the NRC’s Congressional 
oversight committees, as well as other interested parties such as editors of the Inside NRC newsletter, 
the Union of Concerned Scientists, and the Nuclear Energy Institute.   
 
Please ensure that the letter is placed in ADAMS and is made publicly available as soon as possible.  I 
request that my email address be redacted if this portion of the message is included. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Joe Williams 
 




